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The Reddick Mansion will host a juried photography show and sale, “Focus On 
LaSalle County” on Saturday, October 19, from 10am-3pm.   
 
Back in May, several local and regional photographers submitted samples of 
their work.  After review by a group of judges, approximately 6 photographers 
were selected for inclusion in the show.  Among the photography on display will 
be work by local professional photographers, Paula Guittla and Lori Nicoli, as 
well as photos from students in Annette Barr’s summer classes.   
 
All the photographs in the show will be available for purchase with a portion of all 
sales going toward the restoration and preservation of the Mansion.   
 

 The Reddick Mansion, built in 1858, is listed on the National Register of 
Historic Sites and is open to the public for tours.  The Mansion, at 100 W. 
Lafayette Street, Ottawa, IL, also has meeting/reception rooms available for rent 
for special events.  
 


